
A FAREWELL TO THE SINGLE CONVENTION 

 

Thursday 24 March 2011 

18.30  

 

In front of Gate I at the entrance to VIC 

We need to inform you that, after a long and 

intense struggle with reality, the UN Single 

Convention on Narcotic Drugs, born in 1961, has 

ceased to be relevant to the world’s efforts to 

address drug related issues.  

 

In view of its addictive power over politicians and 

the damage that has been done by this Convention, 

its departure does not come one day too early. 

 

For those of you who do not share this view, we 

invite you to take a serious look at the evidence. 

 

We invite you to a solemn farewell ceremony.  

 


